
“I’m excited and blessed for the opportunity to step
up to the plate in this new role as I work to make a

difference one day at a time.

I’m looking forward to being part of this great group
of driven minds and hearts helping to build a

stronger, faster, and bigger FSG future as we look to
the next 40 years of the institution.”

- Aaron Schrader

FSG Announces Service Manager - NAC
Aaron Schrader

In an effort to drive improvement in customer service and processes to continue
increasing client satisfaction, FSG is pleased to announce the promotion of Aaron
Schrader to Service Manager - National Accounts.
 

Aaron joined FSG in 2007 as a warehouse employee in Dallas. He soon began to help
run the warehouse in Fort Worth and then moved to Inside Sales. In 2009, he
became the Service Parts Coordinator at FSG Dallas. From 2013 to January of 2024,
he served as a team lead in our National Accounts division. In January of this year,
was promoted to assistant National Accounts Service Manager.
 

Join us as we congratulate Aaron on his new role that will contribute to growing FSG
in our next 40 years!

For questions about this announcement contact FSG's HR Department or Corporate Communications Team. 

FSG HR Department Contact: hr@fsgi.com
FSG Executive Contact: brannon.bourland@fsgi.com


